
 
This week’s events… 

Thankyou to everyone who came along to the 

‘How to help your child with their learning’ 

session this week. A huge thankyou to the staff 

who gave up their time to run a stall – the parents 

who came said they found it very useful.  

 

Diary dates 2024-2025: 

➢ Year 3 Parent drop-in to see how settled etc - Tuesday 8th 

October 3.30-5pm. No need to make an appointment, just 

drop in.  

➢ Harvest Festival at All Saints Church (2pm start) - Thursday 

10th October (parents invited to attend PLUS, any help from 

adults to help us walk to/from the church, gratefully 

appreciated) 

➢ Flu Immunisation – Friday 11th October  

➢ Return of Rudolph designs deadline – Friday 11th October 

➢ Autumn Term 1 ends – Friday 18th October. 

➢ Children start back after half term holiday – Tuesday 29th 

October 

➢ Halloween Film Night – Wednesday 30th October 

➢ Book Fair at BJA - Tuesday 19th to Saturday 23rd November. 

➢ BJA Christmas Fair – Saturday 23rd November. 10am – 2pm. 

➢ Parents Evening – Thursday 28th November. Will need to make 

appointment – information will be sent out nearer to the time. 

➢ Carol Service at All Saints Church (2pm start) – Friday 6th 

December (parents invited to attend PLUS, any help from 

adults to help us walk to/from the church, gratefully 

appreciated) 

➢ Year 3/4 Production – Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th 

December. Performances at 2pm and 6pm.  

➢ Christmas Party – Monday 16th December (afternoon) 

➢ Autumn Term ends – Thursday 19th December 

➢ Spring Term starts – Monday 6th January 2025 
 

Please do look on our website and scroll down to the ‘Forthcoming 

Dates’ section Diary - BranstonJunior 

(branstonjunioracademy.co.uk)  to find dates of all events. 

 

 
Other items to note: 
 

Flu immunisation 

A reminder has been sent for parents to give consent if they 

would like their child(ren) to have the flu immunisation next 

Friday, 11th October. 
 

Mr Pyburn’s E-Safety tips! 

When is it the right time to buy my child a smart phone? This 
is a question that many parents ask.  
 

To support you in making an informed and safe decision, the 
Lincolnshire Stay Safe Partnership have written a guide & 
factsheet along with supporting links.  This guide can be 
found on our website on the E-Safety page at: 
https://tinyurl.com/4mwhhay7 
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Useful information on our website 

Please go to our website: 

www.branstonjunioracademy.co.uk where you will 

find lots of useful information. 
 

Under the ‘Parents’ tab, you will find information 

about: 

➢ Information and events to support families 

➢ Mobile phones 

➢ Second hand uniform 

➢ Holiday / Medical Appointments 

➢ Useful ‘Letters and Forms’ 

➢ Your School Lottery 
 

Under the ‘Curriculum’ tab, you will find lots of 

useful information about how to help your child 

with their learning. 
 

This page: 

https://www.branstonjunioracademy.co.uk/local%

20events.asp has information on a whole range of 

local events; including information about a Care 

position available in our local community. 

This week, an employee of Tesco (who previously 

donated items when we revamped part of our 

school grounds last academic year, and also came 

to help out); came to see how the plants had 

grown etc. Whilst at BJA she delivered a 

Hallowe’en competition and some posters 

regarding various Tesco events which she thought 

we might be interested in. Your child will be 

bringing it home today. Please note, any 

competition entries need to be returned to Tesco 

Extra on Wragby Road in Lincoln. 
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